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Date:		February 26th, 2014
Time:		6:00 pm
Location:	Baker High School Library
In Attendance: Nikol Brushingham, Margaret Kimball, MaryBeth Strenk, Katie Kruger, Tessa Vattimo, Laurie Petrik, Maureen Miles (all eligible to vote)
Bill Carhart, Lisa Morrow, Lisa Caselle, Stephanie Scarfino, Debbie Foley. 



A. Call to Order
Meeting was officially called to order at 6:04 pm
Nikol introduced the new officers for the Booster Club and reviewed eligibility for voting for any new members in attendance


B. Minutes of the Preceding Meeting
Minutes were reviewed and accepted by Laurie Petrik and Maureen Miles.

C. Treasurer's Report
See spread sheet for specific details
MaryBeth noted that  some of the transactions that took place since the last meeting in December were reimbursement for Coaches Clinic fees (clinic was cancelled), Binghamton Tournament fees reimbursed by players fees, new checks were ordered, Paul Roux was reimbursed for a web hosting fee, and $280 was deposited from the indoor clinic held at Ray MS

D.  Business
	
Clinics/Trainins/Tournaments
· Indoor Session ended in early winter
· Indoor Clinic’s ran Jan-February and finished Monday (2/24)-decent turn out with players and the program received good feedback.
· Enrichment Days are scheduled as follows:
· 3/18 (3:30p-5:30p) at Palmer ES
· 3/29 (9a-12p ?) at Elden ES (Laurie not available this date. Tessa and/or Lisa may fill in)
· Reynolds ES has not responded, and VanBuren & McNamara have alternative programs.
Equipment
· Tent bag needs to be replaced. Katie will research the cost in the spring when we get the tent from the shed and identify the manufac.
· Tent also needs to be patched for a small tear. Maureen suggested affixing a bee logo to the tear to save on costs. She advised that she has a bee logo she would give to the BC.
Fundraising
· McDonalds has committed to assigning us the Jukebox proceeds for either March or April, and will be letting Maureen Miles know soon which month was selected.
· Cam’s Pizzaria was identified as a potential fundraising opportunity. Teams select a date/time with local Cam’s store, print flyers to distribute, and any sales accompanied by a flyer on that date/time have a percentage donated to the club. Sales under $1000 generate 15%, sales over $1000 generate 20%.  Discussion led us to schedule this event in September as it does not take much member or athlete involvement. 
· Car Wash fundraising opportunity was discussed. It was decided to use this as a team bonding opportunity for the teams in-season, and to coordinate this with the Cam’s Pizza day (either on the same day or the week before so that the girls could hand out the flyers to car wash participates ahead of time) Due to game schedules we may look to schedule this on a Sunday in September.
· Other opportunities that we will continue are: Applebee’s event in the Fall, working at the State Fair Grandstand during the NYS Fair, bottle/can redemption at Smokey Hollow Plaza. A can/bottle drive was discussed but we instead decided to continue with the ability to receive credit towards the activity fee through bottle and can redemptions. 
Other
· Katie has already looked into ordering socks. We determined that we would need to purchase approximately 70 pairs of red and 50 pairs of white socks to fill the need of all three teams. This order was approved to avoid trouble finding white socks.
· We would like to continue to offer clothing items each season, and discussed using the clothing as a possible fundraising opportunity.  Hoping to have samples of available items for the June pre-season parent meeting. The actual online store would open just before school started for a period of 2-3 weeks. Some ideas that were mentioned for this years store: youth sizes, several tees, sweats, hoodie, ¼ zip pullover, shorts, spandex, headbands. Katie will continue to work with the company to see what is available.


F. Next Meeting
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 03/26/14, 6:30pm @ Baker HS Library

.
G. Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 7:20pm
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